
Chesterbrook Academy 
January/February News 

CBA will be CLOSED 
Monday, February 
19th for Teacher  

In-Service 

A Parent Survey will be going 
out this month– please take a 
few minutes to fill it out! This 

gives us a better idea about the 
things you love about CBA and 
things we can improve upon! 

Please remember to sign your child 
in and out at the front desk on the 
iPad each day. If you do not have a 

pin to do this please let us know 
asap so we can get one set up for 

you.  
 

It is important that you sign your  
child in BEFORE you drop them off 
in their classroom in the mornings, 
and sign them out AFTER you pick 

them up in the afternoons.  
Thank you! 

Tax Statements are available!!  
Please email Randi at 

Randi.Kinsella@nlcinc.com or Kris-
tin at Kristin.Mackey@nlcinc.com 

if you would like a statement       
either emailed to you or       

printed out.  

In the event of a school   
closing due to winter weath-
er, we will send out a mass 
text message and email. We 
will also announce on WCIA 

(channel 3). 


